



REDINGTON FROGNAL
NEIGHBOURHOOD FORUM

 
17 June 2022



Dear Ms Cupid,
 
2022/0092/P -28 Frognal Lane:  comment

Thank you for forwarding this application to the Neighbourhood Forum.

The Conservation Area Appraisal and Management Plan notes that the building is a positive contributor.  Although the use of aluminium is proposed at the rear of the house, policy SD 6 of the Neighbourhood Plan is relevant.

It would be preferable if the proposed windows were to be constructed from hardwood, rather than aluminium.

Yours sincerely,

Nancy Mayo

Secretary

Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Forum
https://www.redfrogforum.org
https://twitter.com/RedfrogNF
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